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While it is sensible to allow someone to hold another's firearms for them while they 

prove they are not a danger to themselves or others I see no reason why public funds 

are needed to do so. I also feel the very idea of having to prove that you aren't a 

danger to yourself or others goes against the concept of innocent until proven guilty. 


